
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Affiliated to: 

Nomination for Officials Positions on the 2015 2 Day Rally 
As a member of Wexford Motor Club, I would like to put my name forward for consideration for an Officials 
position on the following Club event in 2015. 
 
Please print your name: 
If you wish to be considered for a position on more than one of these events, please fill in a separate form for 
each. 
 
The events currently being planned for 2015 are: 
2 Day Rally 12th and 13th September 
 
The event I would like to officiate at is: 
The Officials position I would like to be considered for on this event is: 
If it is a requirement, do you hold a current MI Officials license for this position: 
Have you worked in this, or any other official position, at any motorsport event in the past: 
If you answered yes to the last question, please give details of positions held and events where you worked in 
that position: 
 
 
 
 
Please give some relevant details of your experience, if any, within motorsport as a volunteer to date: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Give a brief resume of what you feel you can best contribute to the event or the club in this position: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nomination forms to be returned, by post or email, to the club secretary preferably by Sunday 8th February 2015 
as it may be necessary to arrange for you to attend training. Details of some MI courses are now on our website. 
Pat O’Dowd  
Secretary 
Wexford Motor Club                                                                                                                                                                                                  
1 Corish Park 
Wexford  
Email: podowd1@eircom.net 
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